
Happy Easter
We are so sad we can't join you this Easter in Hillhall

for our Kids Club and Easter events.

 We thought we would give you some ideas to try at home
with your family! As we join in together, please share with

us what you are up to on our Facebook page!
(Kidzone at Lisburn Cathedral or Lisburn Cathedral)

To get your ideas each day from Sunday 5th April,
search for "Lisburn Cathedral Kidzone" or type 

https://www.lisburncathedral.org/kidzone 

F R O M  L I S B U R N  C A T H E D R A L

However...


